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March 9, 2018

RE: Letter of Recommendation
Gaylor Electric, Inc.
Lafayette, IN

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter of recommendation for Gaylor Electric, Inc. They performed excellent work on
a confidential aluminum Greenfield facility in western Kentucky with Denham-Blythe Company over the
last two years. They met the very demanding schedule by staffing over 100 electricians, working two to
three shifts and weekend work. Without Gaylor’s performance, we would not have made the schedule.
We have an outstanding general contractor/subcontractor relationship and are very satisfied with their

work.

Should you have any questions, you can reach me at 615-855-2244 or vhohn@denhamblythe.com.

Sincerely,

P74

R. Vance Hohn, P.E.
President of Tennessee Operations
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